
In September 2023, the MNO’s Environment and Climate Change team launched three online surveys for MNO 
citizens who fish, aiming to learn from their on-the-water experiences. The results will guide fisheries management, 
target monitoring activities, and may be used in consultations to help protect Section 35 harvesting rights. This 
infographic reflects findings from 33 submissions (Sept 2023–Sept 2024) and is not representative.
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INTENT OF FOOD AND RECREATION
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